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A donation from Adams Bank and Trust helps further support the opening of the new
MRI unit at Perkins County Health Services. PCHS Foundation Administrator Jody
Snogren (left) accepted a check from Melanie Carman, retail branch manager of the bank
on Monday, June 18, after Director of Radiology Adrienne Turner (right) opened the door
for a sneak preview of the new Toshiba MRI which sits in the background. Snogren said
the check, one of many from the community and area businesses, will help defray the
incredible cost of installing the MRI. The hospital is beginning to schedule exams on the
new equipment which will start July 18. (Photo by Jan Rahn)
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